

Daily Bulletin Tuesday, December 15th, 2020

0 period - Early Bird PE	7:35 a.m. – 8:10 a.m.
1 st period	8:15 a.m 9:00 a.m.
2 nd period	9:15 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.
3 rd period	10:15 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.
4 th period	11:15 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.
5 th period	12:15 p.m. – 1:00 p.m.
6 th period	1:15 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.
7 th period	2:15 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.
8 th period	3:15 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.
9 th period	Independent Study PE

Hey, Cougars! Let's end the second quarter in style. Be sure to pull out your "ugly" holiday sweaters or your favorite pair of holiday pajamas for this Friday's Holiday Spirit Day!

4 MORE DAYS CMS! 2nd Quarter of school comes to a close this FRIDAY! Push through, complete/turn in any missing assignments, and stay the course. Finish the second quarter strong and then take a well-deserved, hard earned break! I hope you know that the teachers and staff at CMS are very proud of you for your efforts and perseverance!

Attention 7th & 8th graders: As we enter into the last leg of second quarter, please note that if you are interested in applying for CJSF (the California Junior Scholarship Federation) your second quarter final grades will be used for acceptance into this program. If you pride yourself on scholastic achievement and community service, please consider joining CJSF at the end of quarter two.

*We needed to push back the date for when you can apply for CJSF. Applications will need to be submitted between January 7th and January 15th. A google form application will be made available beginning on January 7.

Calling CMS Cooking Club Chefs! Thank you to those of you that posted those fabulous Thanksgiving pie pictures and videos on our Google Classroom. See our Google Classroom for details about the next crazy culinary challenge... Holiday Cookies. Class code ajfv5qk..Our next meeting is Friday, January 8th at 4:00.

Hey Cougars! Want to make a positive difference in our community? Join This Club Saves Lives on Thursday, December 17, at 4 p.m. Use the Zoom information below. We will be discussing the following projects: the High School Thirst Gala, making blankets, and reading to elementary school students. Hope to see you there!

Each year, Carmel Middle School is proud to be a part of the Food Bank for Monterey County's Holiday Canned Food Drive. However, since we are not on campus, we cannot collect cans to donate to our neighbors in need. Instead of collecting cans, if you and your family are able to help this holiday season, the leadership class is asking you to consider donating to the Food Bank for Monterey County. According to the Food Bank, since the COVID-19 pandemic began, the demand for food has increased by 400%. The Food Bank is now serving 60,000 families every month. All of the details regarding donations can be found on our CMS website or directly on the Food Bank for Monterey County's website. We appreciate any help you can offer. **Go Cougars!**